. o - Arms Minute %, 1956

Binding of the safety., It is believed that the
present methods of assembly cbviate this diffi-
culty since it has not been encountered in guns
of recent production.

Accuracy. Ilion representatives again expressed
concern ovar the suggestion that. any changes

be mede to the gun which would affect accuracy.
The reasons for the design change in the ammuni-
tion to improve its performance in guns of other
ranufacturers wvere reviewed, with the reascns for
not new changing the ammuniéion back to the - -
original design.

The Ilicn Plant and Research and Development . °:
Tepregsentatives agreed that the suggested chanz
in barrel dimensiens could be made. They felt, 3
however, that the development of tooling tc “pro—
duce barrels to revised dimensions in:'the sa
high quality they are now achievix ld beil:
difficult and expensive.; Nevertheléss, the
committee requested thaf they, considér
greater detall the“gime ;ndwmcney which™would
be involved 1 h & eiblopment.

(G das i1 Ei e

rsen §ubmitted the tttaehed revised sales and
° earni reportifor the Model 5241, showing operative
' qaongso per year, or 14.3 per cent of net selling

- 5 3. The Plant reported that the necessity for procuring new
%% st 1nlett1ng tools required that approval be granted promptly
@ Fadfithe Sales introduction date of January 1, 1957, is to be met.
‘hey suggested that, with approval by the middlo of June, the fol-
lowing schedule couid be established:

Octcober, 1956 -~ 100
November, 1556 « 200
1957 - as required

- 10 -

WIL00108



